
 

 
Ref.: Plexh/Cir/1266                                                                               06th September, 2017 
  
 
All Members/All Members of the COA 
 
  
 
Dear Sir,  
  
 
Subject : Suggestions/Views Invited regarding issues related to India – Korea CEPA  
 
 
We wish to inform you that the third Joint Committee Meeting at Ministerial level under India – 
Korea CEPA (Comprehensive Economic Partnership Agreement) is scheduled to be held in this 
month in Seoul, South Korea to review the implementation of CEPA. 

 

During the meeting issues related to market access, etc will be taken up with the Korean side 
along with other issues. 

 
In case members have any issues/suggestions which needs to be highlighted, you may kindly 
send us the same along with the relevant details latest by 08/09/2017 (12 noon) at 
bharti@plexconcil.org to enable us to forward the same to the concern authority for 
incorporating it in the agenda for discussion. 
 
 
 
With best regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director  


